
From: Ryan Loose  

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 9:38 AM 

To: Chip Dawson; Rob Wall; Lindsay Shepherd 

Subject: HB 76 

  

All: 

  

Councilman Newton came by the office this morning looking for all the information on HB 76 so he could 

get ahead of the issue as it is returning to the forefront of public debate and based on the “leaked” 

letter to the City Council he wrote and the GRAMA request he thinks the City will be a target.  He wants 

to write an op-ed piece and is looking for the information the City had such as the Chief’s position paper 

and any other city position documents.   

  

Let me know how you would like me to follow up. 

  

Thank you,  

  

Ryan 

  

Ryan W. Loose 

Assistant City Attorney 

City of South Jordan 
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